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Peab renovates sections of University 
Hospital in Umeå 
 
Peab has been commissioned to renovate sections of the University Hospital of 
Umeå (NUS). The customer is Region Västerbotten and the contract is worth SEK 
297 million.  
 
Buildings 4 and 10 will be modernized and made to better suit the healthcare provided 
there.   
 
“I’m very proud of how well we work together with Region Västerbotten and that we can 
with local resources renovate such an important function in society as the University 
Hospital of Umeå. In recent years we’ve worked at NUS in various projects, which has 
given us a lot of good experience in the logistics challenges of building while existing 
operations are going on there,” says Susanne Hallberg, Region Manager Peab. 
 
“From the Region’s perspective it feels fantastic to start up this project. These are longed 
for premises centrally located in the hospital. We already have world class healthcare and 
being able to provide it in top quality rooms is even better. Doing this together with Peab 
feels safe and secure,” says Lukas Bergner, Project Manager at Region Västerbotten. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract in partnering. Construction will start in the autumn of 2023 
and the project is expected to be completed and handed over in the spring of 2025. 
 
The project will be order registered in the second quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 63 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


